
Head Teacher Message

Upcoming Dates

7th July – Road Safety Workshop Yr R - 2
8th July – Road Safety Workshop Yr 5 & 6
9th July – Yr 4 Trip to Bluebell Railway*

11th July – End of Year Reports Being Sent Out 
Via Email

11th July – Yr 1 Trip to Wakehurst*
14th July – Yr 5 & 6 Sports Day 9:30 – 10:30am

14th July – Rock Steady Concert for Rock Steady 
Pupils*

15th July – Yr 6 End of Year Performance*
16th July – Nursery Pirate Dress Up Day*

17th July – Moving Up Afternoon (Children to 
Spend the Afternoon in their New Classroom)
17th July – Parents’ Evening – Drop-in Sessions

18th July – Nursery Graduation*
18th July – Yr 6 Leavers’ BBQ*

*please check your email for more information

Friday 4th July 2025

Attendance

This week’s attendance figures

Whole school attendance: 94%

Class % Class %

Tower 94 Golden Gate 96

Westminster 97 Lions Gate 90

Severn 92 Manhattan 94

Clifton 99 Ikuchi 92

Jubilee 94 Anji 98

Tyne 95 Auckland 95

Amb 95 Sea Cliff 86

Sports Day 

Congratulations to all the children 
who took part in our Sports Day 

events on Wednesday. 

The year 3 and 4 children showed 
their ultimate resilience skills 
battling on and having a great 

time when faced with the typical 
British weather! 

We look forward to sharing the 
results once our rescheduled year 
5 and 6 Sports Day has been held 
on Monday 14th July at 9:30am. 

What a fantastic week it has been as we celebrated our much-anticipated Outdoor Learning Week! The energy and enthusiasm from the 
children and staff alike has been truly inspiring. From scaling new heights on the climbing wall to racing with determination on Sports Day, 

every activity has highlighted the joy and value of learning beyond the classroom.

One of the most colourful moments came with our vibrant Colour Run – a brilliant burst of fun, fitness and teamwork that left everyone 
smiling (and slightly more colourful than usual!). We also saw creativity flourish through outdoor artwork, as our children used nature as their 

inspiration to produce some truly beautiful chalk artwork pieces.

Outdoor Learning Week is always a highlight of our school calendar – a chance for children to build confidence, resilience and friendships in 
fresh, exciting ways. A huge thank you to our staff for their hard work and to our amazing children for embracing every moment. 

We can’t wait to do it all again next year!



Our stars this week are: 

Teejay Poppy

Amelia Luchia

Aeris Charlie

Immy Ajreen

Sienna Joanie

Ava Paige

CONGRATULATIONS & WELL DONE!


